
  

  

  

 

Notice of Docket Update 
 

              April 1, 2022 

 
Community Solar Program – Docket No. UM 1930 
Use of Agent Subscription Model  
 
Staff announces the following schedule for Staff development of a recommendation on the use 
of the agent subscription model in the Community Solar Program (CSP). Stakeholders will have 
an opportunity to provide written comments on Staff’s draft recommendation before Staff post 
a final recommendation to Docket No. UM 1930. Stakeholders will also have an opportunity to 
provide comments on Staff’s final recommendation at the public meeting in June. 
 
Schedule  

Date Activity 

April, 2022 
Additional information requested by Staff on use of agent 
subscription model in CSP, including information request 
posted to Docket No. UM 1930. 

Late April 
Draft Staff recommendation on use of agent subscription 
model in CSP posted to the UM 1930 docket for public 
comment. 

Weeks of April 25 – May 13 Two week public comment period. 

June 2022 
Staff’s final recommendation posted to Docket No. UM 1930. 

Commission decision at public meeting. 

 
 
On March 17, 2022 Staff hosted a workshop on the use of the agent subscription model in CSP. 
The workshop included presentations from two Subscription Managers and Portland General 
Electric. The workshop was recorded and can be viewed at the following link: 
 
https://oregonpuc.granicus.com/MediaPlayer.php?view_id=2&clip_id=926 

 
Staff Contact 
 
Questions and comments can be directed to Joe Abraham at 
Joseph.Abraham@puc.oregon.gov. Thank you for your participation in UM 1930! 
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